A Powerful Tradition



THE HARRISONBURG ELECTRIC COMMISSION

89 West Bruce Street Harrisonburg, Virginia 22801-3699 (540) 434-5361 Fax (540) 434-8803

www.harrisonburgelectric.com

November 30, 2016

The Honorable Chris Jones, Mayor City of Harrisonburg 345 South Main Street Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Dear Mayor Jones:

Mr. Kevin Rose's term on the Harrisonburg Electric Commission expires on December 31, 2016. Having completed his second successive term on the Commission, he is not eligible for reappointment.

The Harrisonburg Electric Commission respectfully submits the following candidates for consideration by the City Council as an Electric Commission member as his replacement:

1.	Mr. David G. Frackelton	1872 College Avenue	424-7788
2.	Mr. Joel H. Slocum	263 Fairway Drive	434-2083
3.	Mr. Hobert P. Bauhan (Hobey)	1100 Ridgewood Drive	574-0365

Thank you in advance for your help in selecting a replacement for Mr. Rose.

Sincerely,

Brian O'Dell

General Manager